
CAMPUS MEMORANDUM 
 

College of Natural and Applied Sciences 

Temple Hall 142, Ext. 6-5249 

 

TO:  CNAS College Council Members, et al 

FROM: Matt Siebert (CHM), Chair 

SUBJECT: Meeting - CNAS College Council  

Tuesday, April 6 

Online Zoom Meeting, 3:30 PM 

 

AGENDA 
 

I. CALL TO ORDER: Matt Siebert, chairperson  

II. APPROVAL of minutes from March 2021: 

III. CURRICULAR PROPOSALS………………………………………………………………………......Page 

(For your convenience, links are included to see the status and/or progress of a proposal in live time. 

FYI – You may need to use Firefox or an alternate browser if you cannot see a proposal accurately.) 

BIOLOGY 
 
Delete Course: 
 
BIO369 General Ecology 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/remove/25375  
 
COMPUTER SCIENCE 
 
Course Change: 
 
CSC450 Introduction to Software Engineering 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/25521  
 
CSC702 Seminar II – Graduate Level 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/25513  
 
CSC763 Machine Learning – Graduate Level 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/25514  
 
CSC765 Ubiquitous Computing and Internet of Things – Graduate Level 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/25519  
 
New Course: 
 
CSC630 Introduction to Data Science – Graduate Level 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/create/25503  
 
CSC737 Deep Learning – Graduate Level 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/create/25517  
 
CSC755 Software Testing and Quality Assurance – Graduate Level 

http://science.missouristate.edu/college-council.htm
http://www.missouristate.edu/FacultySenate/Curricular-Proposal-Info.htm
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/remove/25375
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/25521
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/25513
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/25514
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/25519
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/create/25503
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/create/25517


College of Natural & Applied Sciences 
College Council Agenda (continued) 
 

https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/create/25518  
 
Program Change: 
 
Computer Science/Computer Science-BS 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/25522  
 
Data Science-Graduate Certificate – Graduate Level 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/25523  
 
Computer Science-MS (Accelerated) – Graduate Level 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/25520  
 
Computer Science-MS – Graduate Level 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/25529  
 
MATHEMATICS 
 
Delete Course: 
 
MTH285 Calculus for Business and the Social Sciences 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/remove/25464  
 
PHYSICS, ASTRONOMY, AND MATERIALS SCIENCE 
 
Course Change: 
 
AST114 Survey of Astronomy 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/25525  
 
AST311 Astronomical Techniques 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/25475  
 
PHY123 Introduction to Physics I 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/25480  
 
PHY333 Intermediate Mechanics 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/25479  
 
PHY353 Electricity and Magnetism 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/25481  
 
PHY392 Mathematics for Science and Engineering II 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/25484  
 
PHY476 Introduction to Nuclear and Particle Physics 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/25483  
 

IV. NEW BUSINESS:  

Election for new College Council Chairperson – will serve a one year term 

V. ANNOUNCEMENTS:  

SPRING 2021: April 6 

Deadline for proposal revisions – must be resubmitted and approved to the College Council Review level 

by midnight on Thursday after the proposal is discussed 

https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/create/25518
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/25522
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/25523
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/25520
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/25529
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/remove/25464
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/25525
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/25475
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/25480
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/25479
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/25481
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/25484
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/25483
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• Spring 2021 

o 4/8 for the 4/6 meeting 

ADJOURN:   

**Graduate level course/program items for informational purposes only.** 


